
 

 

 

 

 

 

SRA Report for the month of September 2024 

  

• General House Keeping continues 

• Health and Safety points are on target. 

• A new bar agreement has been proposed to the existing tenants. This is at an higher monthly fee 

and a percentage on turnover. 

• Bookings are increasing as is general activity and footfall 

• We held a Tour of the Aston Martin Aramco F1 Facility and sold 450 tickets in less than 24 hours. 

The day was highly successful and raised over £12000 

• The kitchen refurbishment is nearly complete 

• An insulated door between the hall and lounge area has started. 

• We are preparing a business case for the SRA to be responsible for the provision and serving of 

food. 

• We are looking at setting up a coffee shop. 

• By the end of October we will have made our first trading profit in many years.  

• Next month we will review what we promised, what we have achieved and what we still must 

deliver. 
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